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From: Pieter <spppieter@telkomsa.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 17,2010 10:12 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

With reference to the proposed change of the max leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 | am totally against it as | believe
it is my choice where and how | want to invest or trade with my money.

Regards
Pieter Oppel

Information from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of virus signature database 4952
(20100317)
The message was checked by ESET NOD32 Antivirus.

http://www.eset.com




